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Comments on Docket #2023-R-F-0020 -- Proposed Lobster Regulation Amendments

Name: Andrew
Phone: (302) 388-6573
Email Address: andrewcox302@icloud.com
Organization:

Comments:
With only 32 human interactions with right whales In the past year (I believe) I have a hard time seeing trackers installed on all lobster
boats would do anything to lessen these incidents. Biased reports and studies can point finger in any direction but installing trackers
on Delaware's lobster boats is a pretty far shot out on helping the right whales and is another electronic/expense those hard working
individuals would have to maintain and take into consideration. Just a thought.



 


